The Woodleigh Institute
TRAVEL GUIDE

111 Barak Rd, MOOROODUC VIC 3933
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M1

Eastlink/M3

Frankston

The Springs

Getting here

The Woodleigh Institute is located at

The Springs, just south of Penbank,

approximately 1hour from the CBD.

* Take the M1from the city, following the
M3 all the way to Frankston.

* At Frankston, continue on Moorooduc
Highway until Tyabb Rd, and turn left.

» Continue past Penbank and turn right
at Derril Rd (look out for the shops and
Moorooduc Primary).

e At Barak Rd, turnright, and look for the
gate on theright.
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Parking

Visitors can park in the parking area to
the rear of The Springs (A) and walk back
around to Reception (R).

Short-term visitors can park in the limited
spaces at the front of The Springs (B).

Please signin at Reception upon arrival.

Arrange a Visit

The Woodleigh Institute is open by
appointment only. To arrange a visit,
please contact Reception at
institute@woodleigh.vic.edu.au.
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